) Hebrew Home at Riverdale
BY RIVERSPRING LIVING

October 22, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to certify that Riverwalk, the independent living community on the campus of the
Hebrew Home at Riverdale, is an exclusively kosher facility under strict Orthodox supervision.
Our kosher kitchen has mashgiach supervision seven days a week. Our Head Mashgiach is
Rabbi Joseph Dalezman, who also serves as a Mashgiach for local kosher restaurants and
caterers, who are certified by the OU, KOF-K, Star-K, and the Vaad Harabonim of Queens.

For questions or concerns about kashrut at Riverwalk, please contact me at
noah.aronin@riverspring.org or 718-581-1416.

Sincerely,
gy — %}/@/
Rabbi Noah Aronin abbi Joseph Dalezman

Director, Religious Affairs Mashgiach
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